
From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
To: Rajiva Agrawal
Subject: RE: Rezoning Application for 611 Main Street
Date: Monday, February 18, 2013 10:44:37 AM

Thank you for your comments.
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more
than 15 minutes after the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be
distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public comments
must include the name of the writer.
In addition, the comments will be posted on the City's website
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting schedule.cfm). Please
note that contact information will be removed from the comments, with the
exception of the writer's name. Comments received after the start of the public
hearing should not exceed 1500 words.
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15
minutes after the close of the speakers list will not be distributed until after
Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application and the
related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.
For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit
vancouver.ca/publichearings.
 Thank you
 
 
From: Rajiva Agrawal  
Sent: Saturday, February 16, 2013 11:16 AM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Rezoning Application for 611 Main Street
 
We strongly oppose this rezoning application, as it would change the historic nature of the
Chinatown area.  The other negative impacts would be:
 

1)       Increased density in an already over crowded area.
2)       Destruction of the heritage nature of this historic neighbouhood.

 
If the city wants to increase social housing, it should focus it’s attention on redevelopment of East
Hastings Street corridor between Carall Street and Glen Drive.
 
Best regards,
 
Rajiva & Alka Agrawal
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